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To whom it may concern 

I think this government is inflicting pain and hardship on the people who live in this area. We 
already have to put up with the smell from a waste disposal facilities which are quite strong at 
times in the night, and a second airport is being built not far from my suburb. 

Is this a political motivated move because this area is labor or is it just we have incompetent 
people making these decisions. How would these experts appreciate if we put it in their back 
yard and not in ours? These types of facilities should be located in an area where people will not 
be affected, not because the infrastructure is already there (roads).  

When are governments going to stop helping their mates and think about the community. People 
are sick and tired of decision made by governments that affect them, we have to pay for new 
roads, sell off roads that the people of NSW have already paid for and introducing a new toll to 
pay for upgrades. It’s a pity that people in elected position are not held responsible for their 
decision, the waste of money spent on promises and trying to win vote in an electorate. I 
definitely will not be voting for this government if this proceeds and gets built. 

 

                                                                 Regards Mark Farrant 


